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							November 10, 2016



Vickey Rand
Ginny Dill
Melody Fitch
Maine Balance of State Continuum of Care

RE:   My Sister’s Place, Biddeford (MSHA-NOFA-962) Ownership Transfer Request

Ladies:

On behalf of York County Shelters Programs, Inc. (YCSPI), MaineHousing’s Asset Management Department is requesting the approval of the Maine Balance of State Continuum of Care (MCOC) to transfer My Sister’s Place from Commons Housing Corporation, a wholly owned subsidiary of YCSPI, to YCSPI itself.

Commons Housing Corporation was the sub-recipient of one of the grants under the 1996 Super-NOFA for which MaineHousing was the grantee.  The purpose of the transfer is to allow Avignon Apartments, a Section 8 property also owned by Commons Housing Corporation, to become the single asset entity of that Corporation.  My Sister’s Place fits more appropriately with the rest of the YCSPI supportive housing portfolio.

This requested ownership change will not result in any dislocation of the resident homeless population or change in operations or management.  If approved by MCOC, we will seek the approval of HUD CPD with a targeted ownership transfer of no later than December 31, 2016.  Your consideration of this request is appreciated.  Thank you.

							Sincerely,



							Jane Sturk
							Portfolio Loan Originator

Cc:	Dan Towle
	Bill Olsen
	Legal File
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